
    

 

 

  

 

2018 Ford Freedom Award 

Scholar’s Experience  

REGISTRATION FORM  

The Ford Freedom Award Scholar’s Experience will take place on Tuesday, May 22, 

2018, at the Detroit Opera House in downtown Detroit.  Free bus transportation will be 

provided, along with a box lunch, for a maximum of 45 students and staff per school to attend 

the program (4th through 8th grade only).  Seating for this event is limited. Buses will be 

assigned to essay schools first, then on a first come first served basis to other schools within a 

50 mile radius of the venue.  Buses will leave schools by 9 a.m. and return no later than         

2 p.m. 

PLEASE PRINT CLEARLY 

School Name _________________________________________________________________ 

Address _____________________________________________________________________ 

City ________________________________ State _________ Zip Code __________________ 

Phone ________________________________ Fax __________________________________ 

Email Address _______________________________________________________________ 

School Contact Person _________________________________________________________ 

Name and Cell Phone # of Adult Attending Lecture ___________________________________ 

Number of Students and Staff attending (minimum 30 - maximum 45) ________________ 

Please submit this form by Friday, April 6, 2018, by faxing it to (313) 832-8195 or by email 

to yjack@thewright.org.    

Once your registration form is submitted, you will receive an email confirming receipt.    

You will receive a second email no later than Friday, April 20, notifying you if your school 

was selected to attend the Ford Freedom Award Scholar’s Experience.  Details regarding 

the Scholar’s Experience will be provided with this notification.  Schools not selected will 

also be notified at that time.   

For additional information, please call the Charles H. Wright Museum of African American 

History at (313) 494-5826.  Your call will be returned within 48 hours.  Thank you! 
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